
This letter must be posted on the ONB during the event. 
 
 

 
             

 
 
                                             

       President 
    

President of the Organising Committee  

of the “2024 FORMULA KITE EUROPEANS 

CHAMPIONSHIP” 

 

 

Dear Sr.  

 

I inform you that this Real Federación Española de Vela according to the 

Prescriptions of the RRS 88.2 has approved for the 2024 FORMULA KITE 

EUROPEANS CHAMPIONSHIP, to be held in Club Náutico Mar Menor 

“Los Alcázares” from 16th to 24th March 2024 that the Prescriptions of this 

National Authority will not apply.  

 

Best Regards 

 

 Santander, 6th March 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

José Javier Sanz Fernández 

President of the Real Federación Española de Vela 


